Spivey, Melinda, EMNRD

From: Brittany Hull [bhull@naguss.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2011 7:44 AM
To: Spivey, Melinda, EMNRD

Subject: RE: Grande State #5-H

Sorry 'm just now getting back to you. We would still like to rescind the Grande State 5H APD.
Thank you for letting me know about that approvals on the other wells. I'll check the OCD website and
approvals are up yet. Thanks.

Thank you,

Brittany Huli

Nadel and Gussman Permian, L.L.C.
601 N. Marienfeld, Suite 508
Midland, TX 79701
0:432-682-4429

F: 432-682-4325
bhull@naguss.com

see if the

From: Spivey, Melinda, EMNRD [mailto;Melinda.Spivey@state.nm.us]
Sent: Monday, February 14, 2011 2:02 PM

To: Brittany Hull

Subject: Grande State #5-H

Good afternoon Brittany,

| found an email from July 2010 that Louise Montague had sent to you regarding the Grande St‘ate wells #2H,
3H, 4H and 5H. When you replied, you wanted to rescind the APD for Grande State 5H. Is this still correct

information?

The other three wells were approved on July 23, 2010. However, there was never any informa‘tion entered nor
were the documents scanned. That will be done ASAP. If you would just let me know about the 5H well

please.
Thank you!

Melinda Spivey
EMNRD

Oil Conservation Divison
District II Office

1301 West Grand Avenue
Artesia, NM 88210

(575) 748-1283 ext. 100
(575) 748-9720 fax




